Carman
Holiday Hours

October 14
Closed

- il 31‘/‘ s
Thank you to Vanderveen’s

WO R K Greenhouses for graciously

~  donating the gorgeous wall of
For You! flowers again this year. Your
ongoing support in the
community is truly
appreciated!

November 11
Closed

December 24
Closed at
12:00pm

December 25-26th We would also like to thank

Closed Communities in Bloom for
Fire Prevention Week their part in keeping these
January 1 beautiful planters maintained
Closed Oct. 6 — 12, 2024

all summer long‘._

Smoke Alarms should be installed on every level of
the home, outside each sleeping area, & inside each
bedroom. Fire is fast! You have less then 2 minutes
to get out safely once the smoke alarms give you
early warning so you can get outside quickly!

Installl Test! Replace!

Next Blood Donor Clinic SCAN to book your blood
Thursday November 21, 2024 donation appointment
2-7pm :
Carman Community Hall
To book your appointment:
Visit Blood.ca - call 1 888 2 DONATE

W Canadian g0,

Blood STEM CELLS

ORGANS

Services . rssues

Last Compost Day

Monday, Nov. 11,
2024




2 Sunday November 3rd
And, don'tfeTgefto .~ DN -
change the bat?énesﬁi - & ag
your smoke detectors! L . e

Annual 3 on 3 Tournament

Carman Dufferin Pool Thursday, January 2, 2025
Closed for the season! Birth Years

Swimming Lessons and programs were full again this year

with 1410 kids enrolled. Thank you to the pool and 2012,2013,2014,2015
maintenance staff for all your hard work this season! Registration will open on
The arena is now open! October 1, 2024

“A”-Side Ice is available for rentals! Babysltter’s Course
“B” Side Ice available for rentals October 15, 2024. :

Call the Recreation Office to book 204-745-2684. Kids 11 and up sﬁ"ji:f#_t
Look for more information on our website! $60.00 i 5;'.*’

Limited Spots . p l‘}'-

October 26" at
Memorial Hall

Registration opens on
September 26" at 7:00 am.

We nheed your help -
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to identify the strengths & areas of

improv %[h”m@[mﬁ within our community!

Please take the time to

ki complete the survey and enter : eattzclior
nh to win 1 of 5 $50 gift cards to n
local businesses

Community Safety & Wellbeing Survey for

the Town of Carman & R.M. of Du ﬁ@ﬁm
Please see the link below to complete survey:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdb5pz-DrFLkWNxuz XFI9roTSAcwxNCRgQrUJG v-
IH_j2gw/viewform?usp=sf link

> 5 aarman — dutfern

Please see the link below to complete survey by Nov.1, 2024

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlIpQLSdb5pz-DrFLKWNxuz XFI9roT5AcwxNCRgQrUJG v-IH j2qw/
viewform?usp=sf link



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdb5pz-DrFLkWNxuz_XFI9roT5AcwxNCRgQrUJG_v-IH_j2gw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdb5pz-DrFLkWNxuz_XFI9roT5AcwxNCRgQrUJG_v-IH_j2gw/viewform?usp=sf_link

Utilities & What You Need To Know

Friendly Reminders

Town of Carman utility accounts are billed quarterly. You can expect your quarterly bill to arrive in

early April, July, October and January. If you have not received your bill, please contact us at
204-745-2443 to verify your mailing information.

When paying your utility bill through online banking, please ensure that you are selecting the correct
payee (Town of Carman — Ultilities) and that your account number matches the account number on your
current utility invoice. Most banks require 4+ Digits for our accounts, please omit the “0” at the
beginning and do not include the decimal.

If payment isn’t received by due date on invoice, an interest of 1.25% will be added each additional
month your account carries a balance.

If your utility account has a balance outstanding as of December 1st, 2024 that balance will be
transferred to your tax account.

If you are moving, please contact our office and notify our staff so we can assure your final water bill will
be prepared in a timely manner .

For Landlords ....

We are in the process of upgrading our billing system to provide both landlords and tenants with a copy
of their quarterly utility invoices. This will assist property owners in monitoring the status of their tenants'
utility payments and help ensure accounts remain up to date.

While adding tenants to the utility account is offered as a courtesy, the ultimate responsibility for
ensuring all that charges are paid in full rests with the property owner.

If you are not currently receiving utility notices for your rental property, please contact us by emailing
accounts@townofcarman.com.

Thank you for your understanding & cooperation.
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